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H.R. 2075 
Crooked River Ranch Fire Protection Act 

 
As ordered reported by the Senate Committee on Energy and Natural Resources  

on October 2, 2018 
 

 
H.R. 2075 would modify the boundary of the Deschutes Canyon-Steelhead Falls 
Wilderness Study Area in Oregon to exclude 688 acres of federal land. Because the act 
would not significantly affect how the Bureau of Land Management would administer the 
excluded land, CBO estimates that implementing H.R. 2075 would have no significant 
effect on the federal budget. 
 
Enacting H.R. 2075 would not affect direct spending or revenues; therefore, pay-as-you-
go procedures do not apply. 
 
CBO estimates that enacting H.R. 2075 would not increase net direct spending or on-
budget deficits in any of the four consecutive 10-year periods beginning in 2029. 
 
H.R. 2075 contains no intergovernmental or private-sector mandates as defined in the 
Unfunded Mandates Reform Act. 
 
On August 18, 2017, CBO transmitted a cost estimate for H.R. 2075, the Crooked River 
Ranch Fire Protection Act, as ordered reported by the House Committee on Natural 
Resources on July 26, 2017. The two versions of the legislation are similar, and CBO’s 
estimates of their budgetary effects are the same. 
 
The CBO staff contact for this estimate is Janani Shankaran. The estimate was reviewed 
by H. Samuel Papenfuss, Deputy Assistant Director for Budget Analysis. 
 


